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Department of History, Shyam Lal College organized a Quiz Competition on 13th September 

2022 in the Seminar Hall. The topic of the competition was “Indian National Movement”. 

The TIC and convener, Dr. Gayatri Chaturvedi organized this event under the banner of 

Aazadi Ka Amrit Mahotsava. In this competition 94 people were present which included 86 

students and 8 teachers.   

There were a total number of 3 rounds in the quiz. First round was the writing round where 

all the students had to attempt 25 MCQ based questions. For the second round, 25 students 

were selected. A total number of 75 questions were asked to the students out of which 50 

were direct questions and remaining 25 were Audio-Visual based questions. For the third 

and final round, 10 students were selected. This was a rapid fire round were total 20 

questions were asked to the students. The top three scorers were declared the first, second 

and the third winners. Trophies and certificates were provided to the winners and the 

participants respectively. 

Dr. Rohan Mandal took the leading role in organizing and taking care of the final details of 

this event. Dr. Jaya Kakkar, Mr. Pankaj Kr. Chaudhary, Dr. Jitendra Kr. Meena, Dr. Ramesh Kr. 

Burnwal, Dr. Mohd. Wasim and Mr. Ganesh Prasad were present to motivate the students.  

It was a very successful event fueled by a large number of audiences. The event was very 

useful in arousing interest for history related to our Independence Movement.  Active 

participation of all the team members helped in successfully conducting the event. Student 

team members were Ashish Kumar Singh, Aparna Dubey, Annu, Rashmi Kumari, Risha 

Mishra, Khushboo Farhan, Ayush Chauhan, Prajjalika Dey, Anish Kumar Dwivedi, Pranita 

Priya, Devanshu Sharma and Shweta Bansal.  

We thank our Principal Prof. Rabi Narayan Kar for his constant guidance, support and 

encouragement to students to organise this type of an event.  



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 


